
Barrhead High School 
 

We have come to the end of another session at a speed of knots. The last few weeks 
have been very busy and I think everyone will be ready for a rest. 
 
I have included some information below about the new session. We look forward to 
seeing all pupils back in full uniform ready for a new session’s work in August. 
 
In the meantime I wish you all a happy holiday. 
 
Andy Sinclair, Head Teacher 

UNIFORM 
 
In August, we are again expecting all pupils to come back to 
school wearing the full school uniform, and we are still 
emphasising the same 3 things in particular -  
• all pupils to wear a badged blazer   
• all-black shoes, with no white or coloured areas or laces 

at all.  
• a minimum skirt length of no more than 2” above the 

knee. 
 
Most pupils met those standards last year although by June, 
some variations were starting to creep in. Please ensure that 
you do purchase appropriate items to avoid any problems. 
 
We also ask all pupils to wear the school polo shirt for PE.  
 

The School Year 2015 – 2016 
  
New Session Starts: 
School Opens • Thursday 13th August 
2015 
  
September Holiday: 
Close • Thursday 24 September 2015 
Open • Tuesday 29 September 2015 
  
October Holiday: 
Close • Thursday 8 October 2015 
Open • Monday 19 October 2015 
  
Christmas Holiday: 
Close • Tuesday 22 December 2015 
Open • Wednesday 6 January 2016 
  
Mid Term Holiday: 
Close • Thursday11 February 2016 
Open • Wednesday 17 February 2016 
  
Easter Weekend: 
Close • Thursday 24 March 2016 
Open • Tuesday 29 March 2016 
  
Spring Holiday: 
Close • Friday 1 April 2016 
Open • Monday 18 April 2016 
  
May Day Holiday: 
Close • Friday 29 April 2016 
Open • Tuesday 3 May 2016 
  
Local May Weekend Holiday: 
Close • Thursday 26 May 2016 
Open • Wednesday 1 June 2016 
  
Summer Holidays: 
School Closes • Friday 24 June 2016 
 

 
SQA EXAM RESULTS 

Pupils should have their results delivered by post on 
TUESDAY 5th AUGUST.  
If you register and activate an SQA account, you can be sent 
your results by text or email by 9am on the morning 
of the 5 August. And you’ll still receive your paper certificate. 
Registration is now open - 
YOU MUST REGISTER BY 5pm ON MONDAY 13 JULY,  
 

 
SCHOOL CLOSES 

The school will close this Wednesday, 24th June at 1pm. 
Pupils going home for lunch do not need to return for the 

afternoon. 
 
 

SCHOOL REOPENS 
The school will reopen on Thursday 13th August at the 

usual time, 8.45 am. 
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